
 

   

 

Wednesday, September 15, 2021 
 
 
To our Valued Customers: 
 
Effective October 15, 2021, the price of our Drywall, Plaster, Millwork, and Fiber 
Cement aluminum profiles will increase by 12%.  Our Reglet & Flashing shapes 
will also increase 12%. 
 
We will maintain our commitment to driving specifications for precision 
architectural metals in the residential and commercial marketplace and promise 
to provide you with the highest quality products and best customer service in the 
industry.  We will also continue to explore and exercise strategies that help offset 
accelerated raw material costs, rising labor costs and supply chain disruptions 
facing our global economy.   
 
On behalf of our entire organization, we would like to thank you for your 
continued support of Fry Reglet Products.   
 
Sincere Regards, 
 

   
Chris J. Allen 
General Manager / Vice President of Sales  
Fry Reglet Corporation 
 


